
 
 

March 16, 2020  
Update from Rev. Mark Lee 

 
 
Hello Central Family and Friends, 
 

Humanity is gripped by Coronavirus pandemic and situation has become more serious in the 
last 48 hours as CMS has canceled schools for next 2 weeks. CDC recommends no gathering of 
50 or more people for next 8 weeks… which is a scary thought. During these uncertain and 
turbulent times, I am reminded of James 1:2~6… “Count it all joy, my brothers, when you 
meet trials of various kinds, for you know that the testing of your faith produces 
steadfastness. And let steadfastness have its full effect, that you may be perfect and 
complete, lacking in nothing. If any of you lacks wisdom, let him ask God, who gives 
generously to all without reproach, and it will be given him. But let him ask in faith, with no 
doubting, for the one who doubts is like a wave of the sea that is driven and tossed by the 
wind.”  

 

As we seek to endure through this difficult global trial, let us seek wisdom, guidance, strength 
and hope through our faith in Jesus Christ. Our worship service for Sunday, March 22 will be 
canceled and I will upload a “Video Worship & Sermon” on our Facebook page. Please visit 
our Facebook page on Sunday morning at our regular service time or at your convenience and 
let us all worship (digitally) together in one body. Our Session will meet on Thursday, March 
26 and prayerfully determine future worship services, depending on the status of the 
Coronavirus. We will also limit visitations and church meetings during this time and more 
information will be provided as situations progress. 
 

All Lenten Noon Services have been cancelled. 
 

Let’s be prayerful and hopeful as a body of Christ. 
 
Mark 

 

 
 
 


